

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

Thursday 11th January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Reception Superhero Day

The Reception children are having a superhero day on Monday 22nd January. On this day the children will take part in a range of activities that will promote health and team work. We are asking children come to school dressed as a superhero. Please do not buy a new costume if you do not have one, there are some ideas below on what your child could wear. Children will need to wear trainers on this day.





We look forward to seeing all the children dressed up on the 22nd January. Please speak to your child's class teacher if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Gallagher

L.Gallagher

Assistant Headteacher

Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk